
Hot Lunch  -  This week, hot lunch will be haystacks 
and a dessert.  Please send your money ($4.00) to the 
school by Wednesday.  
 
Grad Photos  -  Grad photo orders are due Wednesday 
8th March.  Please note that even if you are not 
ordering, the proofs still need to be returned, 
otherwise a $10 charge will be levied.  
 
Mid-Winter Break  -  Please note that there will be no 
school from 13th March to 17th March inclusive.  
Classes will resume on Monday 20th March. 
 

Calling all parents! Saturday 18th March at 7pm. 
Parents, we need to get together at the GAA Home 
and School Parent Meeting. Supervision will be 
provided for children of parents attending the 
meeting. Get involved, be the change! Refreshments 
will be served. Look out for flyer!  
 

Kingsway College Aerials  -  Saturday 18th March at 
8.15pm. Once again we have the wonderful 
opportunity of hosting the Kingsway College 
gymnasts, The Aerials! Please see attached flyer. 
Please tell your family and friends to come along for a 
night of fun.  

Grades 6-8 & Mrs. Bannis  -  Thank you for 
performing so well and blessing both the 
congregation at Hamilton East Church and the 
residents at Heritage Green Nursing Home last 
Sabbath.  Parents, thank you for your support! 
 
Skating  -  If you have borrowed skates from the 
school, please return as soon as possible. 
 
New PD days  -  The North American Division of 
Seventh-day Adventists will be implementing a new 
Bible Curriculum in September 2017.  On March 27 & 
28, all SDA elementary schools will be closed to 
allow all teachers the time for their training of this 
program.  We apologise for any inconvenience this 
might cause you.  
 
Report Cards  -  Please sign and return the bottom  
portion of page 3 & 4 of the report card, as well as 
the envelope it was sent home in, as soon as 
possible. 
 
March’s character trait is INTEGRITY!  Integrity  
means  you are honest and firm in your moral 
principles.  A person of integrity is living rightly and is 
the same person in private or in public.   

March 2017 

13: Mid-Winter Break begins 

18:   GAA Home & School Parent Meeting 

18:   Kingsway College Aerials   

20: Classes resume 

27: PD Day  -  No School  

28: PD Day  -  No School 
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God instructed Solomon to walk with ‘integrity of 
heart and uprightness’ (1 Kings 9:4).  Choose to be a 
person of integrity who has a good  reputation and 
will not fear that you will be exposed or found out. 
 
Excellence in Education Awards 2017  -  You are 
invited to nominate your school principal or teacher 
for an Excellence in Education Award.  Details and 
forms can be found at http://catnet.adventist.ca  
under Resources or by calling the SDACC  Office of 
Education at 905.433.0011   Deadline is 15th April. 
 
Be a social media ambassador for your school,  
Grandview Adventist Academy.  It’s simple!  Like our 
page on Facebook or follow us on Twitter and then 
share/retweet, like, or comment on our posts.  You 
may also wish to consider leaving a positive review 
on Google or Yelp.  Thank you for helping us share 
the good news about the quality education available 
at Grandview!  
 
 
 

Bus Cancellation/School Closure  -  Unfortunately, in-
clement weather brings along with it the possibility of 
school closures.  Please note that if Hamilton Public or 
Catholic Board cancels school buses, SCHOOL WILL BE 
CLOSED.  Please check CHCH (television), 680News and 
900CHML as well as our website for school closures.  
Once we have been informed by the bus company, a 
member of staff will call you to let you know that school 
will be closed. 


